
 
 

Volkswagen confirms: EA288 engines designed for 
EU5 and EU6 are not affected  
 

• Thorough appraisal of the Diesel emissions issue 
 

Wolfsburg, October 22, 2015. Volkswagen confirms today that no 
software constituting an improper defeat device as defined in law     
is installed in vehicles with EA 288 EU5 as well as EU6-engines in 
the European Union. Consequently, new vehicles of the Volkswagen 
Group offered within the European Union with those engines comply 
with legal requirements and environmental standards. 
 
Volkswagen AG is systematically reviewing this issue worldwide. The 
group strives for a holistic solution for complying with the respective valid 
standards. 
 
After thorough examination it is now confirmed that no software 
constituting an improper defeat device as defined in law is installed in 
vehicles with EA 288 EU5-engines. Before, Volkswagen Group has 
confirmed that new EU6-compliant vehicles offered within the European 
Union fulfil all legal requirements and environmental standards.  
 
Volkswagen customers can visit the corporate websites such as   
www.volkswagen.de/info , which was set up on October 2, 2015 and enter 
the chassis number of their vehicle to find out straight away whether their 
vehicles are affected. Similar customer websites are active in the other 
EU countries and for the Audi, SEAT and Škoda brands. 
 
Work on the technical solutions detailed in the plan of measures is 
currently proceeding at full speed. Remedial action on the vehicles will 
begin in January 2016 – at no cost to customers. The measures are 
currently being developed for each affected series and each affected 
model year and will first be presented to the responsible authorities. 
Volkswagen will subsequently inform the owners of these vehicles over 
the next weeks and months.  
 
Note: This text is available from www.volkswagen-media-services.com. 
The information contained in this press release does not refer to products 
and services of Volkswagen Group of America. 
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